HARRY MILLER MIDDLE SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENT FORM
Today’s Date:  Tuesday, February 20, 2018

  
Welcome Back!  Hopefully you all enjoyed the Family Day yesterday and were able to spend some time with those you care about.f

We had a few birthdays on the week-end: Happy birthday goes out to, Tyler Erb, Sonja Roherty and Gregory Crowdis.  We hope you all had a great birthday!  

Today’s ‘Pat on the Back’ goes to Quinn McElman. Congratulations Quinn, please come to the office at break time to get your Dairy Queen coupon!

Administration:  Mme. McCrea: 
Today there will be tech and music club at 12:15 over the lunch hour.  

Bears who Care will meet in room #26 at 12:15.

Grade 8 students please remember to turn in your high school registrations this week. Please remember, transfer requests are dated.

We are noticing a lot of garbage being left in the hallways again over break.  Students, you need to clean up after yourselves; early lunch and eating in the hallways are a privilege.
Also, the grade 6 hallway over the lunch hour is becoming an issue.  Students will not be able to have this space if behaviors are not appropriate.  
On another note, the short hallway in front of 7 Hayden and 8 Barrett is off limits for “hanging out.”  Students who have lockers in this space are to quickly gather items for break/lunch and then move to the main hallway for supervision purposes.
Staff- Please help monitor the hallways, as possible, to help get things back on track!


Teacher Mrs. Hatfield: 
Rainbows today at 12:15 in the Guidance office. 

Teacher; Mr. Lowe:
Deadline to order a yearbook is next Wednesday, Feb. 28th.  See Mr. Lowe or go to jostons.com.   More than half our yearbooks have already been ordered.
Teacher; Miss Gault:
[bookmark: _GoBack]There will be a dance this Thursday Feb. 22.  Tickets will be on sale for $5 during the 1st half of lunch today, Wed. & Thurs.. To buy a ticket you must have a signed permission slip along with your $5.
Teacher Mrs. Throop:
The Varsity Basketball Team had a busy weekend of basketball representing Harry Miller Middle School at the provincial level. The Boys came home with silver medals from Division 4 while the girls came up short in Tier 3. The girls will have another crack at a championship as they prepare for the district playoffs happening this week. They will practice today from 3-4:30 in order to play RPS tomorrow at 4pm at RPS.

Today is grade 7 intramurals. Today you will be playing soccer.  Please be in the gym and ready to go by 12pm.

Thoughtful Tuesday:  
Great thoughts speak only to the thoughtful mind, but great actions speak to all mankind. –Theodore Roosevelt.

